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ABOVE are a selection of advertisements, notifications and a thank you from our school stakeholders, 

thank you all for this generosity, kindness and offering of services. 

 

BUILDING CONSILTATION: I have been asked by a local community group to raise your awareness of 

building work planned for the Whitchurch area. Please follow this link for the consultation: 
https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/local-plan-options/whitchurch-village-option-land-west-and-east-

a37?fbclid=IwAR3BTedjoIVS25SD8JCZGc2rtbPZM4F1Sj93ar8YrrVB-MYg_0wWVU2TALA 
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SCIENCE WEEK: Next week see the launch of our Science Week! There will be visits from scientists, 

exciting demonstrations and inspiring lessons for all children to enjoy! Thank you Miss Williams for 

organising this sensational week. As part of it, the EXPLORADOME will be visiting, so be in school, on 

time, every day to experience it! 

 

 
 

EASTER BONNET COMPETITION: Our PTA invite you to enter our Easter Bonnet completion! Just for 

fun, the competition opens now and concludes on Easter Disco day, the discos themselves featuring a 

parading of the bonnets! 

 

CARS IN SURROUNDING AREAS: A reminder to not park in the private section of Vicarage Court, the 

road next to our school. This is a private road, and features double yellow lines, and therefore should not be 

parked on. Thank you in advance for helping us keep good relationships with our neighbours. 

 

ATTENDANCE: Well done all for continuing to come to school, on time, every day. As you can see from 

the chart below, our attendance is drawing close to both our trust and hub (local schools). Whilst we enjoy 

the excitement of the competition this offers, it is of course most important that children are here in order to 

learn, and experience the great opportunities our school offers. 

 
 

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE: Well done all! 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 


